Internet Association to Join Suit Against FCC
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: See the source image]The Internet Association, which represents tech companies such as Google and Facebook, has announced that it will be joining net neutrality supporters who plan to sue the Federal Communications Commission to prevent the repeal of net neutrality regulations. 
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